December 23, 1937

Dr. Forrest C. Allen
University of Kansas
Lawrence, Kansas

Dear Phog:

1 neglected to cut out of the Star your
Basketb2ll Schedule for the year. I wonder
if you would send one to me? I saw four of
your six Home Conference games last year and
enjoyed them a lot. Our general manager,
Charles Stevenson, is an o0ld player and it is
probable that we will get up to see a number
of your games this year,

From what 1 read in the papers, it appears
that you and Nebraska will fight it out again.

John Hawkins, Maine Agricultural Experiment
Station, Orono, HKaine, wrote me about basketball
books. I wrote him about your new one,

The kindest regards snd wishing you a very
merry Christmas, I am,

Yours fraternally,

Craig Ruby >
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